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This year marks the 45th Anniversary on MPHP.  We’ve planned a year of CME lectures and in-person social events  to celebrate and fundraise. 
→ Thursday, April 13th – Lecture I was a virtual meeting with Dr. Christina B. Feather presenting on “How the Evolution of Our Professional 

Career and Wellness Collide: Understanding the Changing Needs of Providers.” The lecture was well received. 
→ Saturday, May 13th - “ Dinner and a Show with the BSO” entitled Jazz Nights, will also be a fundraiser for the MPHP this year.  This is 

always an enjoyable night. 
→ Thursday, June 8th – Lecture II, Dr. Greg Hobelmann will speak on “Stigma: The Breadth of the Problem and How to Minimize it in 

Treatment, Support and Care”

We will be taking a more aggressive position in fundraising for MPHP.  This Fundraising campaign will allow MPHP to … 
→ Expand Program Offerings - offer focused wellness and self-care programs, specific problem-focused educational and support groups, and 

peer coaching and support.
→ Expand Outreach –reach more providers and to implement early intervention, while expanding Provider Wellness awareness.
→ Establish Research - we cannot miss any opportunities to show the effectiveness of the PHP model and how it has helped our Maryland 

providers
→ Expand and Enhance Program Operations – with expansion in other areas, we will need to expand operations, infrastructure, and staff. 
→ Expand Fundraising – Starting with this celebratory year, we look to connect with donors who understand how value our programs are to 

healthcare providers. 



Physician Foundation - The Center for a Healthy Maryland has received a one-year grant from The Physicians Foundation to kick start 

our new program called “The ARRIO (Awareness and Referral to Resources to Improve Outcomes) Project - Helping Physicians Bridge 

Gaps in SDOH (Social Determinates of Health) Integration.” You may have received a copy in your emails.

The Maryland Health Care Coalition Against Domestic Violence is in the process of planning several open seminars to be presented 

this year. May 18th will be the first and will feature the Maryland Network Against Domestic Violence, a seminar on the knowledge and 

skills necessary to identify and respond to teen dating violence and technology misuse.  

Maryland Physician Leadership Institute – the Center continues to partner with Med-Ed Stat LLC. The former Certificate Program in 

Physician Leadership, now Business of Medicine Pocket MBA Certificate Program is accepting new registrants on a rolling basis.  There 

has been as least 2 to 3 graduates a month.  The program is all virtual.  We continue to update the program to make it more accessible 

and cater to the ever-changing needs of the physicians. Other online CME programs being offered are the Tele-mental Health Certificate 

and Covid-19 Physician Practice Survival Kit.



The MedChi Museum – The, still not officially named, MedChi Museum is moving forward, and we continue to work with the History 

Committee and others. We continue to work with a designer on the displays. We will be moving the photos of the 50 Past Presidents from 

the Malouf Board Room to the Museum and re-framing them.  Additionally, we will be adding the Donor Wall to the Museum. 

We are preparing a Media/Reading Room. 

We continue to look for sponsored exhibits from medical practices, hospitals and professional societies.  We have interest for a sponsored 

exhibit from a pharmaceutical company. If you have suggestions, please contact Meg Fielding (mfielding@medchi.org). 

mailto:mfielding@medchi.org


As previously mentioned, we are fundraising for the new medical “museum.” If you are interested in being part of the Museum 
committee, please contact Meg Fielding or Dr. Allan Jensen.

We will continue with our quarterly on-line appeals to the MedChi membership, culminating with the end of the annual fund in 
November/December. The first quarter email was in honor of Doctors Day on March 30. We encouraged people to DONATE to honor 
a mentor. 

As The Maryland State Medical Society Foundation,  consider donating to one of our programs…

→ Dan H. McDougal, M.D. Fund

→ Domestic Violence Program

→ General Fund

→ History of Maryland Medicine

→            Maryland Physician Health Program

→ MedChi Museum/Sir. Williams Osler Building Maintenance Fund

As we continue to  Support – Educate – Preserve, we ask that you  Donate: HealthyMaryland.org.   

Visit HealthyMaryland.org/donate. 
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